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TEXT OF THE LETTER SENT TO THE CORE PARTICPANTS IN THE
INQUIRY ON 24 AUGUST 2011

Closing stage of the Inquiry

Over the summer the Inquiry has been engaged in the warning letter and
recommendations phase mentioned in my letter of 22 May, and is now also
proceeding towards the publication of further documents on the Inquiry website.

The Chairman thanks contributors for their helpful responses.

He is in now preparing the final version of his Report in light of the comments he has
received and it is anticipated that, allowing time for printing, it will be published
towards the end of the year.

The Report is to be delivered to Scottish Ministers prior to publication by the Inquiry.

| will be in touch in due course about arrangements for core participants and their
legal representatives to read the Report before it is made public.
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